
659 postcards were posted to local residents, businesses and 
other properties.

The participate page was open from November 26  - January 10 
and received 187 visits. 

40% of visitors to the page became informed by clicking on or 
downloading a document.

10% of visitors to the page provided feedback via the online survey.

A summary of your feedback

Seabrook Reserve
Landscape and Playspace design

BUILDING
A BETTER
HUME

Thankyou for your feedback

@ 23 emails were sent to participants who elected to be kept 
informed during previous community consultation.

Most respondents said they take children to playspaces with 
the most common age of these children being 3-5 years old.

The most popular items of play equipment were climbing 
items, swings and a flying fox.

Feedback supported the wide range of users the design 
would allow for. 

Feedback was positive and supportive of the landscape and 
playspace concept design. 

The most popular feature of the concept plan was the new 
park furniture and picnic facilities.

The Seabrook Reserve Landscape and Playspace is supported by the 
Victorian Government through the Local Parks Program

The next phase of design is about to commence for the Seabrook 
Reserve landscape and playspace and it will incorporate your feedback.

The Seabrook Reserve landscape and playspace design is part of the 
Seabrook Reserve Masterplan. 

Visit projects.hume.vic.gov.au to find out more about the masterplan.


